
 

 

 

 

June 15, 2018 

Dear Friends, 

Clymer Library is pleased to announce our first-ever Annual Appeal. The Library has served our 

community since 1906 and now more than ever we need your help! 

The money raised will enable our Library to meet the ever growing and changing needs of our 

community. 

Our Chairs for this year’s annual appeal are highly respected citizens within our community and 

recognize the need to lend their support. 

State Representative Jack Rader: “The Clymer library provides an incredible service to our 

community. The library offers continuing education, children’s programs, computers, wi fi access and 

more. We are truly fortunate to have such a wonderful treasure in the Poconos. I encourage anyone 

who is able to consider supporting the Clymer Library.” 

John E. Kerrick, Former Tobyhanna Township Supervisor: “A healthy library is key for a 

healthy community” 

Robert Jones, Lake Naomi Club General Manager: “The library is very important to our 

community in so many ways. I want to give back and help in any way I can.” 

Bill Van Gilder, General Manager Van Gilder’s Jubilee: “I truly enjoy reading books and what a 

better place to be able to read thousands of free books” 

Please show your support. Every donation will make a difference. Help Clymer Library to continue to 

be a vital part of our community for future generations! Please donate at the below link 

Please use the printable donations form or donate online with PayPal.          

Thank you for your support! 
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